
MINCHINHAMPTON FIREWORKS - ONLY 2 DAYS TO GO!! 
 

THANK YOU  
The PTA would like to share an enormous thank you to our wonderful local businesses for their 
generous donations and support: 
 
-The White Room for donating a candy floss machine to the PTA 
-Hobbs House Bakery for supplying the buns for the BBQ 
-Taylor’s for supplying the burgers and sausages 
-Stroud Brewery and Dunkertons for supplying the beer and cider at a special charity rate 
-Henry’s for donating all the milk for the hot chocolates and helping to sell tickets 
-Market Stores for selling tickets 
- Everyone else who has kindly shared posts and displayed our posters 
 

TICKETS  

There are still a few tickets left! All advance ticket sales – online and in shops – will end at 10am on 
Saturday morning, after which tickets will only be available at the gate from 5pm. Please note that our 
discounted family tickets are only available in advance and cannot be purchased on the night. 
 

MORE HELP NEEDED  
We are also still looking for a few more volunteers to help support us on the night - if any members of 
the wider school community are able to lend a hand, please email minchschoolpta@hotmail.co.uk 
 

NOISE AND DISRUPTION  

The gate opens at 5pm and the display will begin at 6:30pm; it will create lots of extra traffic around 
the school so please take care. We will be using noisy fireworks (sorry!) so please ensure that any 
nervous animals are looked after and given extra cuddles around this time. 
 

COVID SAFETY  
Please do not attend if you are suffering from any COVID symptoms. We will have hand sanitiser 
available around the site and will be offering contactless payment facilities at all the food and drink 
stalls and on the gate for last minute ticket purchases. Cash can be taken but we encourage you to 
use contactless if possible. We also encourage you to wear masks. 
 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL FOR A SPECTACULAR NIGHT!! 
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